
Title: More Stories from Uganda B IA With Children 
 
August 21, 2013 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that Mark and the Restoring the Heart Ministry (RTHM) team 
are safely back from Uganda. We got a call from Mark on Sunday afternoon, about fifteen 
minutes after he got back, and got another fun story (we will get more later, but he was really 
tired). 
 
As mentioned in earlier notes, Mark provided training to the mentors each morning, and then 
in the afternoons they would all go out to surrounding villages and minister to children who had 
been traumatized. After several days, one of the mentors was so impressed with how the 
Immanuel approach was working with the children in the villages that she went home and tried 
it with her children. And all three of her children had beautiful experiences with the living 
presence of Jesus. 
 
Thanks again to all who have been praying. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 


